
Greater Clark Education Association and Greater Clark County School Corporation 
Memorandum of Understanding 

This Memorandum of Understanding is between the Greater Clark Education Association ("GCEA") 
and the Greater Clark County School Corporation ("GCCS") . 

It is the intent of both parties represented in this memorandum to collaborate and to use ESSER II 

funding to pay a one (1) time stipend to certified employees for additional work completed during the 

COVID crisis of school year 2020-2021. 

The Greater Clark County School Corporation agrees to: 

Pay Certified Staff additional compensation outside the normal contract for extra 

responsibilities rendered during the 2020-2021 school year. 

Certified staff will be paid a one (1) time stipend of $1,000 for permanent employees meeting the 

following qualification: 

• A $1000 stipend will be given to all permanent GCCS employees meeting the following 
qualifications 

o Are actively employed as of May 7, 2021 OR 
o Are on paid leave status as of May 7, 2021 AND 
o Work an average of at least 30 hours or more per week 

• A $500 stipend will be given to all permanent GCCS employees meeting the following 
qualifications 

o Are actively employed as of May 7, 2021 OR 
o Are on paid leave status as of May 7, 2021 AND 
o Work an average of less than 30 hours per week 

The Greater Clark Education Association agrees to: 

Not seek further payment from future grant funding for any additional work being done. This is 

a one (1) time stipend that came from ESSER II funding. 

This memorandum of understanding is effective for the 2020-2021 school year because of funds 

available through the ESSER II grant to help with issues due to COVID 19. 
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